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Thursday 13th March 2025 
 

Maple Class – Cogges Farm Visit  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Tuesday 13th May, as part of our ‘Amazing Animals’ 
topic and previous learning on ‘Fairy Tales’, we plan to 
take the children to Cogges Farm in Witney. The visit is 
designed to excite their imaginations and extend their 
understanding, giving the children a real-life experience. 
During the visit, children will have the chance to see 
different farm animals, collect eggs and make their own 
Welsh cakes.  

 
We will be leaving school at 9am and, depending on traffic, we will return around 2:15pm. The 
children should wear their school uniform, as well as a coat/hat appropriate for the weather on 
the day. Comfortable school shoes or trainers suitable for walking should be worn.   
 
Children can either opt for a packed lunch provided by school (options for sandwiches to follow) 
or can have a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks) provided by yourselves. If you choose 
a packed lunch provided by school, please send your child in with an empty rucksack and we 
will put their lunch in there. If you choose to provide your own packed lunch, please put this 
into a rucksack. We ask for a rucksack as children will be carrying this throughout the day and 
we want them to be comfortable. In addition, children should bring their usual school water 
bottle. If the weather proves to be particularly sunny, a bottle of sun cream should also be 
provided, so that the children can top up as necessary throughout the day.  
 
Please update us on any allergies to so our medical information for the visit is correct.  
 
The total cost for our lovely Maple Class day out is £10.00. Please give consent and make 
payment online in the usual way, via Scopay.  
 
Costs will be recovered by the school for those in receipt of Pupil 
Premium funding. If you think that your child is eligible, please check 
with the school office.  

 
Kind regards,  

 
Miss Spencer and the Maple Class team 

 


